Dear Parents:

We are following the practices of a quickly emerging situation related to the Coronavirus.
The CDC and Department of Health are sharing updated protocols and guidelines with the
School on a daily basis.

Based on the latest guidance from the CDC, and particularly because we know families
may have traveled internationally over February break, we have been advised to ask all
families to self report if you went overseas during February.

We are following suit with other schools and are asking families who traveled to
areas impacted by the virus to self-quarantine for 14 days. The school will discuss
those areas with individual families that report international travel. We understand, of
course, that this request may create a significant burden for some families. Out of an

abundance of caution, and in line with our school’s value of responsibility towards others
in the community, we respectfully ask families to take this step as necessary. Our faculty
is prepared to work with families to support distance learning and school attendance will
not be affected.

For those families who traveled overseas, please respond to this email or contact
Nathalie Cabot at 718-858-8663 ext 314.

Thank you all for being our partners during this public health situation.
Best,

Nicole Nash
Head of School

Nathalie Cabot
Director of Operations
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